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SEPTEMBER 7 

Kaleidoscope of Colors 

Pre-Round –up Dance 

KK Duties Reminder 
 

   
NOVEMBER 2 - REMEMBERING OUR VETERANS 

Fred Lanier  November 1 

Janet Borg  November 8 

Terri Johnson  November 8 

Jodie Baldwin  November 10 

Cindy Ward  November 11 

Palmer Dauphin` November 13 

Paul Bellows  November 17 

Gene Newman  November 18 

Jerry Galloway November 19 

Donna Bolanz  November 21 

Ray Owens  November 24 

Sheila Williams November 25 

Wyn El Dodson November 26 

Susan Tran  November 28 

Refreshments/KP Duty         Host/Hostess                Honey Pot 

Chris & Kim Brow   Mike & Joanne Patrick       Bob & Linda Campbell 

Howard & Glenda Hess   

Ken & Betty Hoffman 

Refreshments/KP Duty          Host/Hostess       Honey Pot 

Duane & Marian Kaiser  Bob & Sheila Williams    Elaine Henry 

Jesse & Carol Hooks 

Bill Kornegay 

NOVEMBER 16   GIVING THANKS   

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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• November 6: ELECTION DAY – BE SURE TO VOTE 

• November 9: KK Ladies Luncheon ( see page 3) 

• November 11: Veterans Day 

• November 22: THANKSGIVING 

• November 25:   ABC Club – “C” (see page 3) 

• November 29: SQUARE DANCE DAY (it’s real; look it up) 

• December 1:  KK Christmas Party – Branding Iron, (see page 6)  

▪ December 18: Graduation! 

• January 4: New Dancer Dance 

 

Bullwinkle’s Corner 

November has arrived, and with it the approach of the holiday season. Thanksgiving is around the 

corner! Turkey, pie, dressing, cake, cranberry sauce, cookies, green bean casserole and candy! Many 

yummy things to eat!  Put on your running shoes because the next couple of months are probably 

going to keep you busy. Many fun times with family and friends are to be enjoyed.  

Looking back to Roundup, we had a good time with those who attended. It was good to see our club 

be involved in the event. It was great to have John and Shirley as the leaders of NORTEX.  We had 

been asked to head up the square filler group. A very big thank you to Tom and Nita, Jerry and Terri, 

and Mike and Joanne for helping us with that task. I think we were probably the best square fillers 

ever!  

Our Fun Dance was a big hit. It was a special treat to have Roger and Cathy attend the dance they 

created - our 2nd annual Fun Dance. Our students enjoyed the evening and once more Terri handled 

the food with excellence.  

If you have not come to the ABC Super Club, we would really encourage you  to join in the fun. 

Joanne has done an excellent job of  taking us to fun places that many had not gone before. Bavarian 

Grill October 27th  was like a night in Germany! Excellent food, fellowship and fun laughs! 

Speaking of fun, ladies, come to our Dancing Queens monthly lunch. Wyn EL has us organized and 

celebrating monthly.  

If you have or know of someone with Square Dance clothes to give away or sale, please contact 

Cindy Ward. This is always a popular event with our new students.  

Please continue to remember our ill and recovering in your prayers.  

Ernie and Martha 

 

 Ray Owens –recovering from surgery 

Donna Bolanz–recovering from  surgery (no visits at this time please) 

Please Remember These Kuzzins in Your Prayers, Cards and Telephone Calls. 

Call Kimberly Brow, 214-236-1294, with care concerns to be listed. 

*RSVP to Kim Brow. Make checks payable to Kissin’ Kuzzins and send to 

Treasurers Ray and Laurie and Owens 
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ABC” Supper Club.   30 Kuzzins enjoyed schnitzel, bratwurst and beer at the Bavarian Grill on October 27 

(see pictures on page 4 and on website). 

If you think your  stomach might be hungry for something other than turkey, our “C” choice could be the 

answer.   Gobble over to Campisi’s (original Mockingbird location -5610 Mockingbird Lane, Dallas) for their 

famous pizza (or anything Italian).  November 25, 6:00 pm. 

Reserve your seat with Joanne,  joanne@thepatricks.name or 214-796-7980 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dancing Queens Ladies Luncheon.  Calling all KK Ladies:  The monthly Luncheon is Friday,  November 

9, 11:30, at Main Street Café, 627 West Main St, Garland.   Call Wyn El Dodson, 972-675-2990 

  

 

 

KK FOOD CORNER 
 

Thanksgiving Dinners take 18 hours to prepare.  

They are consumed in 12 minutes. 

Half-times take 12 minutes. 

This is not a coincidence.       ~Erma Bombeck 

 

mailto:joanne@thepatricks.name
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Nita Ulaszek was one of the ‘stars’ at the recent  retreat of the 

First United Methodist  Church (Richardson) Senior Adults at 

Lake Texoma..  She played the part of Enigma, the medium-in-

training in the WHO DONE IT Mystery,“Death’s No Fool”.   

SHE DONE IT! 

Kuzzins working on a trivia 

game before dinner at the 

Bavarian Grill.. 

And hamming it up for the camera. 

View all pictures on the KK Website, https://www.kissinkuzzins.org 

 

 

https://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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THANKSGIVING –“ I  do therefore invite my fellow citizens in every part of the United States, 

and also those who are at sea and those who are sojourning in foreign lands, to set apart and observe 

the last Thursday of November next, as a day of Thanksgiving and Praise to our beneficent Father 

who dwelleth in the Heavens. And I recommend to them that while offering up the ascriptions justly 

due to Him for such singular deliverances…and fervently implore the interposition of the Almighty 

Hand to heal the wounds of the nation and to restore it as soon as may be consistent with the Divine 

purposes to the full enjoyment of peace, harmony, tranquility and Union. 
~President Abraham Lincoln: Proclamation of Thanksgiving 

True heroism is remarkably sober, very undramatic.  It is not the urge to surpass all others at whatever 

cost, but the urge to serve others at whatever cost.             ~Arthur Ashe 

 

"The willingness with which our young people are likely to serve in any  

 war, no matter how justified, shall be directly proportional to how they perceive the  

veterans of earlier wars were treated and appreciated by their nation."   ~George Washington 

Unlike Memorial Day, Veterans Day pays 

tribute to all American veterans—living or 

dead—but especially gives thanks to living 

veterans who served their country honorably 

during war or peacetime 

 

********

* 

Mike and Joanne 
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KISSIN’ KUZZINS CHRISTMAS PARTY 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1st 

6:30 – 10:00 pm 

BRANDING IRON AT FIREWHEEL GOLF PARK 

1535 E BRAND ROAD 

GARLAND 

 

$20.00 per person/$40.OO per couple 

INCLUDES A WONDERFUL BEEF & CHICKEN FAJITA BUFFET WITH ALL  

THE TRIMMINGS, DESSERT, COFFEE, TEA, AND WATER 

 

CASH BAR 

 

BRING ONE $10.00 GIFT PER COUPLE/SINGLE TO EXCHANGE/STEAL 

 

COME JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF FRIENDSHIP, FELLOWSHIP AND FUN 

 

RSVP TO CHRIS & KIMBERLY BROW BY NOVEMBER 20th 

Kbrow2@tx.rr.com OR 214-236-1294 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO KISSIN’ KUZZINS AND GIVE TO 

RAY & LAURIE OWENS BY NOVEMBER 20th 

 

 

Our Club has donated to The Network of Community Ministries for many years 

and we will be collecting toys at our Christmas Party.  If you would like to donate 

please bring an unwrapped toy.      
 

 

mailto:KBROW2@TX.RR.COM

